
 

 

 

 

F.I.S.H.* Tournament 
 

 

 

NATIONAL FISHING IN SCHOOLS PROGRAM 

 

Wednesday, September 23, 2015 

*What is a F.I.S.H.? 
A Fishing In Schools Happening is a competitive-for-fun event that 

is the culminating activity for students having completed their 

participation in the National Fishing in Schools Program (NFSP.) 

 

The 2nd annual one day F.I.S.H. 

Tournament will take place in Lincoln, 

Nebraska, September 23, 2015.   

Approximately 150 students will be 

participating from 5 local High Schools. 

Please support these newly-introduced anglers by becoming a sponsor of this 
2nd annual tournament in Lincoln.  To sponsor, or volunteer to help: 
www.fishinginschools.org/F.I.S.H/F.I.S.H..html  

 

http://www.fishinginschools.org/F.I.S.H/F.I.S.H..html

